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Oregon representatives,

I am opposed to the senate bill 1530. I am a rancher in Central Oregon, and this legislation is poorly crafted. It
would raise the costs for low income Oregonians without impacting global emissions in any real way. A
complicated issue such as this needs a lengthy discussion and well thought out proposal, not this bill pushed through
in the short session

Thank you,
Jody Holmes

Sent from my iPhone
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